
SUNAPEE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 MEETING AGENDA 

7:00PM Town Office Meeting Room 

Tuesday December 27, 2022 

Join us on Zoom: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83386192215 

 

 

1. REVIEW OF ITEMS FOR SIGNATURE:  

CZC’s: 

 

2. APPOINTMENTS 

 

3. PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

 

4. SELECTMEN ACTION 

-Finalize Warrant Articles  

-Encumbrances 

- Sick Bank Policy Memo 

-Authorize Town Manager to expend $7,994.00 in assessment fees for Coalition 

Commission Legal and Lobbying fees 

 

5. TOWN MANAGER REPORTS 

- Coalition Commission Update 

- NHRS Repayment 

- Sunapee Wastewater Treatment Facility has been selected as a recipient of the 2022 

Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant Operation and Maintenance Excellence 

Award 

- Upcoming Board of Selectmen Meetings 

 

6. CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

 

 

7. UPCOMING MEETINGS: 

12/28-5:00PM-Energy Committee Meeting 

1/4-7:00PM-Conservation Commission 

1/5-6:30PM-Zoning Board 

 

NONPUBLIC: The Board of Selectmen may enter a nonpublic session, if so voted,  

to discuss items listed under RSA 91-A:3, II 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83386192215








































UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

Region 1 
5 Post Office Square, Suite 100 

BOSTON, MA  02109-3912 
 
 

December 20, 2022 

 

Mr. David Bailey, Superintendent 

Sunapee Water and Sewer 

PO Box 347 

Sunapee, NH 03782 

 

Dear Mr. Bailey: 

 

On behalf of the United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Region 1 Office, I am 

pleased to inform you that the Sunapee Wastewater Treatment Facility has been selected as a 

recipient of the 2022 Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant Operation and Maintenance 

Excellence Award. The utility was nominated by the New Hampshire Department of 

Environmental Services to acknowledge its commitment to protecting human health and the 

environment through wastewater treatment. Congratulations on this accomplishment! 

 

A representative of the utility is cordially invited to attend the annual New England Water 

Environment Association (NEWEA) Awards Luncheon on Wednesday, January 25, 2023, from 

11:00AM - 1:00PM at the Boston Marriott Hotel/Copley Place. I understand that you do not plan 

to attend. However, should you change your mind please contact Jay Pimpare at (617) 918-1531 or 

Pimpare.justin@epa.gov.  

 

Once again, EPA would like to congratulate the Sunapee WWTF on being selected as a 2022 Regional 

EPA award recipient. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jason Turgeon 

Municipal Assistance Unit 

EPA Region 1 

 

cc:    

Shannon Martinez, Sunapee Town Manager 

Kimberly Hallquist, New London Town Administrator 

John Adie, New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services 

Mark Spinale, EPA 

Justin Pimpare, EPA   

mailto:Pimpare.justin@epa.gov
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